
Kids Corner Nursery Upperton

 Welcome to our nursery

It has been so wonderful to welcome you and your lovely 
children again to the Nursery – we have missed you so 
much! A very warm welcome to our new children and 
families that have joined us! I am hoping the children 
settle into nursery life smoothly after the holiday. The staff 
are extremely excited to begin working alongside the 
children and have planned interesting learning 
opportunities.  We look forward to building strong home 
and nursery relationships with our families.  It is a very long 
term with lots of events happening.  Please ensure you are 
well informed with events happening at the nursery.  If you 
have any questions please do not hesitate to speak to a 
member of staff.

Many Thanks , Kids Corner  Aarti

Up Coming Events!


It will be a busy term with lots of 
events happening.  Please ensure 
you keep up to date by checking 
Tapestry regularly. 


27.09.24: Macmillan Cancer 


06.10.24: Grandparent’s Day


31.10.24: Halloween 


01.11.24 :Diwali


05.11.24: Bonfire Night 


13.12.24 Christmas crafts 
stay&play


Uniform🎒 


Nursery uniforms are now 
available to purchase from the 
office- speak to management to 
request.  Or you can order 
directly from our website 
kidscornernursery.net

Snacks 


We pride ourselves in providing 
your little ones with fresh, healthy 
and nutritious snacks every day. 
Please be aware that the monthly 
contribution of snack is £20.00. 
The amount for September and 
October is £40 which is now due. 

Dates To Remember:

Autumn Term 1:

Mon 2nd Sept- 18th October 

2024

HALF TERM  Mon 21st Oct -Fri 
25th Oct 2024 Holiday Nursery 
Closed for 1 week 


Autumn Term 2: 

Mon 28th Oct- Fri 20th Dec 2024

Christmas Holiday closed 2 weeks

Mon 23rd Dec - Fri 3rd Jan 

6th January 2025 Nursery Reopens 
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Home Learning 


We will be setting children weekly homework activities and 
reading stories via Tapestry- please ensure 
you complete them with your child and share 
experiences via Tapestry. Our RAINBOW 
TEDDY will be going home with one child 
every weekend.

Meet the team:


Management: Aarti & Katie


Preschool Butterfly: Rukshar 
& Azmina


Preschool Caterpillar: Hayley 
& Kelly 


Toddlers: Katie M, Katie T, 
Remiya & Mya

Keeping up to date with 
Tapestry:


Are you signed up to Tapestry? 


We use Tapestry as a form of 
communication with parents 
and provide key information.  


Homework will also be set 
weekly through tapestry. 


Please ensure you log in and 
keep up to date with 

information.
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